
NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING 
 

HANOVER PARK PARK DISTRICT 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS REGULAR BOARD MEETING 

COMMUNITY CENTER BOARD ROOM 
MONDAY, MARCH 23, 2020  7:00PM 

 
 
 

The Hanover Park Park District Board of Commissioners Regular 
Board Meeting originally scheduled for Monday, March 23, 2020 
at 7:00pm has been CANCELLED due to all District facilities 
being closed to the public in order to help prevent the spread of 
the COVID-19 virus.   
 

In order to allow the Board to act on items which they were 
originally intended to at the March 23, 2020 Regular Board 
Meeting, the April 13, 2020 Workshop Meeting will now be a 
Special Meeting.  The April 13, 2020 is the next scheduled 
meeting of the park board and another notice regarding the 
details of this meeting will be sent to the public.   

 

 

 

Thank you for your understanding, 

Hanover Park Park District  

 

 


